
Whistleblowers Are Essential to Inflation 
Reduction Act Climate Efforts
In “Whistleblowers are essential to Inflation Reduction Act climate efforts,” (The Hill, 
August 5, 2022), our firm explains the blockbuster Inflation Reduction Act of 2022’s 
climate provisions, their significance, and how whistleblowers and the government can 
use the False Claims Act to maximize the return of this historic investment in combating 
the climate crisis. 

To read the full article, click on the link below.
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